To: All Expedition Members and Potential Members
From: Ken Malik

       Executive Director / Project Manager

Date: May 14, 2014
RE: INFORMATION UPDATE

       Yosemite High Country

        Cancer Climb for Prostate Awareness
        August 16-22, 2014
Hi All: 
Hola.  It’s already summertime here in California with temperatures in the 90’s this week, a reminder that our expedition is not far off. Hoping this bulletin finds you well. With Ralph Lake and Walter Radtke to help we were able to get a great group campsite in Tuolumne Meadows for the expedition. We are finally got some decent rainfall in March and April which helped the snowpack in the Sierra a little bit, but it is still drought conditions here in California. With only three months before we meet in San Francisco it’s time to pick up your training schedule and get focused on fundraising. Please review the below topics now.

Participants:

As of today we have the following ten people committed to the expedition: 

Ken Malik

Ralph Lake

Tim Englert
Tom Lennon
Rick Mohovich
Shawn Mohovich
John Bohan
Josie Lennon
Walter Radtke

Dave Massen
Probable:

Darren Paul

Darryl Loewen
Jan Zlotnick

Richard Hanshaw
Charles Lewis

Dennis Nichols
PLEASE NOTE:  We would like to recruit more participants. We can take a maximum of 30 people on this year’s expedition. If you have any family members, friends or associates that you think might have an interest in visiting one of the most beautiful places on the planet, please mention the expedition and its purpose and have them contact me.. 
Air Travel: If you have not already done so, make your plane reservations now. Once you book your flight please let us know your itinerary. You should be arriving no later than Saturday afternoon, August 16th by 2pm; we have a team dinner scheduled for 7pm that evening. Consider coming in on Friday the 15th which will allow you time to sort out your gear, shop for last minute needs and relax in San Francisco. On the back end: we will be returning to San Francisco on Friday afternoon, August 22. To be on the safe side we suggest not flying out of San Francisco until the next day the 23rd if not later. 

Ground Transportation:  We have reserved a 15 passenger van which will be used to transport us to basecamp and as transportation around the park. Walter Radtke is this year’s volunteer driver. The cost of the passenger van is included in your expedition fee. Tom & Josie Lennon are providing their cargo van to carry the expedition’s provisions, supplies and equipment. If you live in the bay area and plan to bring your own vehicle or are coming from out of town and plan to rent a car, please let me know so we can plan logistics.   
Accommodations in San Francisco Pre and Post Climb / Time Vital: You need to make your San Francisco hotel reservations (not included in your expedition fee!). Please act now if you have not already done so.   We have a block of rooms set aside for our expedition members at the Ocean Park Motel in San Francisco. This hotel is an old Art Deco motel close to the ocean. It is clean and very reasonable for San Francisco. Please call them at 415-566-7020 ASAP, tell them you are with the PAF expedition in August and reserve your room now. You will not find a better hotel rate in San Francisco. (Singles @ $178.25, Doubles @ $201.25, Triples @ $220)
(Rick, Ralph & Ken have a triple room reserved for Friday & Saturday night August 15th & 16th and Friday night August 22nd.)

Gear: With the cost of excess baggage fees with the airlines these days, consider sending some of your gear to PAF headquarters in advance of the expedition. If you plan to use this option please notify Ken before you take steps to send your equipment so we can coordinate logistics.   
Prostate Friendly Menu: While in the mountains, we will be eating from a prostate friendly menu. If you have any dietary requirements or restrictions please discuss with Ken so we can be sure and accommodate you.   
Fitness: The itinerary has been designed so that if you do not feel up to climbing or hiking on any given day that there will be other options available. To maximize your enjoyment and participation you should be increasing your workout schedule now so you will be in the best possible shape to enjoy the August expedition. Here in the Bay Area we have been hiking or biking as a group just about every Sunday for the past few months. Most of us are also working out in the gym and hiking or biking on their own on a regular basis. The time to start getting in climbing and trekking shape is NOW. Establishing a regular workout routine and sticking to it is the best way to avoid injury. . 
Your Picture and Story on www.prostateawarenessfoundation.org: John Bohan is the PAF webmaster and is on this year’s expedition. He has been working to get everyone’s pictures, stories and donate buttons up on the PAF website in the Meet and Support the Climbers section on the homepage. We plan to have all the current expedition members up and running on the website by the end of the week.  

PayPal for Fundraising: Thanks to Mary Agneberg the PAF Administrative Asst., we have simplified the credit card donation process for this year’s expedition. We are now using PayPal for credit card contributions. Most people are familiar with and feel comfortable using this service. There is a donate button at the bottom of your picture and story that contributors can click on to contribute on your behalf. It’s easy. Of course people can also donate by check and mail to PAF at: PO Box # 2934, Santa Rosa, CA 95405. 
Marketing materials: We sent everyone who has paid their deposits a marketing kit via USPS priority mail. This should help you in your fundraising efforts. If you need more fliers or envelopes please let us know and we will send you additional materials promptly. You will also find attached a sample letter to friends and family that you can modify as you see fit and either mail or email to potential contributors. Just like getting in shape, please don’t wait for the last minute to initiate your fundraising efforts. We know from past experience that sometimes you have to ask people (gently and diplomatically of course) a few times before they take the time to contribute. Please call me if you would like some hints as to how best to conduct your campaign.
Yosemite Patches: We have created an “official” patch for this year’s expedition and will be sending it out once available to your contributors who donate more than $60. Of course you will receive one for yourself as well. 

Tee Shirts: Once again this year, we will be providing a commerative tee shirt to all expedition members. This year’s shirt will be of quick dry material that you will be proud to wear on the expedition and afterwards.  Please let us know what size you would like. By popular request, we are having extra tee shirts made for this year’s climb. If you would like to order an extra Cancer Climb for Prostate Awareness tee shirt for a friend or loved one, we need to know what sizes and how many you would like, we can also mail directly to their address. There will be a shipping charge for this service. The cost for tee shirts will be $30 each ($35 for XL & XXL).  You can make your check out to PAF. 
Tents: We have 3 six person tents available for those of out-of-towners (or locals too) who don’t want to bring their own from home and don’t mind sharing tent space. I’ve found in the past that 6 person tents are most comfortable when housing 2 or 3 people rather than the six the manufacturers claim. Let me know now if you plan to bring your own tent or would like to “bunk up” in one of the PAF tents. 
If you have any questions about the above or any other issues please call me at 
415-407-3961 or email me at kamalik@prostateawarenessfoundation.org  

Many thanks for your participation in this year’s fundraiser.
